
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Families,

The end of term is here and I am sure we are all looking forward to 
a restful break.

It has been a busy year, but also a successful one for our children. I 
really enjoyed reading the children’s reports and finding out about 
their learning journey over the course of the year.

Thank you to the staff who go above and beyond to provide the 
children with the opportunities to experience new things and 
learn new skills. Thank you to the parents who support the school 
to deliver the opportunities it does. And thank you to the children 
for being so wonderful and inspirational.

We look forward to welcoming you back on Wednesday 6th 
September when the children will start another year at Coulsdon C 
of E School. It will be another year of exciting lessons and 
wonderful opportunities to help the children grow academically, 
socially and creatively.

In the meantime, please have a happy, safe and relaxing summer 
holiday.

Mr Garratty

Attendance Champions – 2022/2023

1st Place – Year 3: 96.57%

2nd Place – Year 6: 95.89%  

3rd Place – Year 2: 95.82%   

4th Place – Year 4: 95.64%

5th Place: Year 5: 95.58%

6th Place: Year R: 94.69%  

7th Place – Year 1: 94.13%

Reflection

Be strong, be brave, be fearless. You are never 
alone.

Joshua 1:9

Social Media

We have been alerted that there are some photos of children 
appearing on social media. Please can I remind you not to share 
photos online as some children, parents or carers may not be 
comfortable with images of themselves or their children being 
shared. There could also be legal or safeguarding concerns. At all 
events, we do permit photos being taken, but do always ask you not 
to share them on social media. Can we please ask anyone who 
inadvertently posted images from school events, like Sports Day or 
Football and Dance, to take the photos off line. Thank you.

Goodbyes

As the term comes to an end, we sadly have to say goodbye to some 
of our staff and students. 

We thank them all for all they have done and wish them the very 
best of luck as they move to a new chapter in their life. 

To all of you I remind you that as you move on, you take not only 
God's love and support, but also ours. We say a big thank you to 
you all and wish you the best of luck in all that you do.


